
Newsletter Friday  30th April 2021

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

The sun is shining today which is a welcome 

change after the cold weather and hailstones 

over the past few days, although our children 

in nursery found them very unexpected and 

interesting. We all really hope that this longer 

weekend brings some warmer weather and 

that you all have a lovely day on Monday. 

 

Online safety 

 
We now have a link on our website to 
parentinfo which is resource for parents, 
recommended by the NSPCC. It provides 
information, guidance and support for 
parents, carers and families in this digital 
world.  
 
Nursery 
Our new children in nursery have settled in 
well and are enjoying making friends and 
trying out different experiences.  

 
 
They have been 
making beautiful 
flowers from 
jewels and then 
even fishing for 
bouncy jewels in 
the water tray! 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Design 

Technology 

As part of our 

curriculum 

development, 

we are now 

members of 

the DT 

Association and 

are using their 

resources 

across the 

school. Year 2 

have just 

completed a unit on fixed and free axles – we 

certainly have some budding engineers in that 

class! 

 

Musician in 

school! 

Anya, in year 5, 

has just taken her 

first guitar exam 

and passed with 

flying colours. We 

are very proud of 

her achievement 

and look forward 

to seeing how she 

progresses with 

Grade 1.  

Anya receives lessons in school with JC Guitar 

Tuition. If any of you would like further 

information, then please contact the school 

office.  

 

 

.  



 

History in Year 5 

Year 5 are learning about early Islamic 

civilisation and the impact that this has had on 

the development of astronomy, mathematics 

and medicine, to name but a few.  

 

 
 

They have found out that: 

 An Islamic scholar developed the 

numbers we use today; 

 Baghdad was perfectly circular and 

built ‘by hand’; 

 Cat guts were used to stitch wounds 

       (they all love that fact!) 

 

 

 

We hope that you all have a lovely bank 

holiday Monday – see you all on Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And finally (again) 

The day has come, as such days do. Mrs T is 

finally leaving Leyburn Primary School after 

many happy years. Thank you for your kind 

messages – they mean a lot to her and will be 

something to treasure as she looks back on 

her time here. 

 

 
 

 


